La Casa Teatro

133 E. Hwy. 66, Apt. #3 - Albuquerque, NM 87123
tele. (505) 275-0716

PRESS RELEASE

WORLD PREMIER PERFORMANCE

LA CASA TEATRO presents a bilingual play, Billy The Kid, written by Rudolfo Anaya
and directed by Cecilia Aragén. The world premiere of Billy The Kid will be presented
at the South Broadway Cultural Center in July.

This play depicts the life of Billy the Kid and his impact on New Mexico’s culturally
diverse history. El Bilito’s story is narrated by two characters, Mr. Ashley and Don
Paco who were directly involved in his life. Each tells his point of view which leads to
flashbacks of his unlawful activities, his involvement with Hispano familias and the
Anglo community and ultimately his untimely death.

Billy The Kid will be playing at the South Broadway Cultural Center. Evening
performances will be July 11th, 12th, 18th, and 19th at 8:00 p.m., and Sunday
Matinees on July 13th and 20th at 2:00 p.m. General Admission is $8.00, students
and senior citizens $5.00.

Rudolfo Anaya (playwright) and his family will be our honored guests at the GALA
reception on Saturday July 12th at 7:00 p.m. (open to the public).

If you are interested in helping us sponsor this event or need further information call
(505) 275-0716.




